
Good evening all, 

  

I apologize for the very short notice on this.   This draft bill in the House Ways and Means 

Committee is quite a significant change to how reappraisals are to be done in Vermont.  I am 

attaching the draft bill, and a link to same, as well as a link to the committee meeting on 

2/1/2023 in which this was discussed. 

https://legislature.vermont.gov/Documents/2024/WorkGroups/House%20Ways%20and%20Mea

ns/Bills/DR%2023-0629%20Reappraisals/W~Abby%20Shepard~DR%2023-

0629,%20Draft%201.1,%201-31-2023~2-1-2023.pdf 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=weMBwamJj5k 

I hope to have a conversation about this tomorrow at our meeting.  Again I apologize for the very 

short notice, but it is still early in the process and we still have time to make comment to the 

committee. 

Lisa J. Wright, VALA President 
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